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Dear Councilmen and Councilwomen, 
 
On March 12, 2018, I requested revocation of a Department of Agriculture, Trade and 
Consumer Protection’s (DATCP’s) food facility/mobile food establishment license called 
Mister BBQ. This establishment is parked and selling food at 8322 W. Lincoln Avenue in 
West Allis.  
 
- Sept 7, 2017: West Allis Health Department closed the facility due to unsanitary 
conditions, no proof of valid service base, and inability to answer basic food safety 
questions. 
 
- December 7, 2017: Mister BBQ was parked out front of 8322 W Lincoln Ave. The Fire 
Department conducted an inspection and found the following violations: missing K Class 
and 2A10BC Extinguishers, extension cords being used as substitute for permanent 
wiring in truck and extension cord to inside of building, LP Gas not properly secured and 
stored, gasoline not properly stored, generator not separated from the public, expired 
State License in window. 
 
- February 8-13, 2018: Mobile unit does not return to service base (located in 
Milwaukee). Also, owner is using a building located at 8322 W Lincoln Ave, West Allis, 
WI as service base with no service base license and is also violating their special use 
permit, etc. 
 
- March 11, 2018: A fire occurred on the Mobile unit, West Allis Fire Department was at 
scene to extinguish and Jervel Williams (owner) fled the scene before investigation was 
completed. Also, he would not respond to multiple calls from our police department to 
return to scene. 
 

 

                                   MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  License and Health Committee 
 
From:  Laura Temke, Health Department 
 
Re:  Mister BBQ, Mobile Food Truck/Peddler 
   
Date:  3/12/18 
 



 

 

In closing, I am also asking that the Food Peddlers license # 2515 for Mister BBQ be 
revoked immediately to protect the health and safety of the residents of his City, and to 
ensure the establishment does not operate in West Allis.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Laura Temke, REHS 
Environmentalist Coordinator 

 


